
LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY 
COMMITTEE ON INVESTMENT, INDUSTRY AND REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT 

  

Parliament of New South Wales ∙ Macquarie Street ∙ Sydney NSW 2000 ∙ Australia 
Telephone (02) 9230 3382 ∙ Email InvestmentIndustry@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

1 October 2019 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 

 
 

Inquiry into support for drought affected communities in NSW 

The Legislative Assembly Committee on Investment, Industry and Regional Development recently 
commenced an inquiry into support for drought affected communities in NSW. 

Businesses and communities in drought affected areas are struggling and support is needed to 
sustain them. When businesses close down and move elsewhere, the community also suffers 
through loss of employment and services. 

The Committee wants to ensure communities are not only supported during drought conditions, but 
also as they transition to recovery when conditions improve. 

"We will be looking at how drought impacts on businesses, industries and communities, what 
support is currently available in NSW, and what is needed," said the Committee Chair and member 
for Albury, Mr Justin Clancy MP. 

The Committee is currently inviting submissions from all levels of government, organisations, 
businesses, industries, community groups, universities and the public. 

The closing date for submissions is 29 November 2019. 

Further information about the inquiry, including the terms of reference, can be obtained by visiting 
the Committee’s website. 

 
Media contact  

Justin Clancy MP, Chair, (02) 6021 3042 

 

https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-details.aspx?pk=2554

